
From: Shelby S
To: Tony Daysog; Greg Boller; Tracy Jensen; City Clerk; Michele Pryor
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment 4-B: Little Opera House-Someone needs to warn Little Opera House the City is not

an authorized lead agency for CEQA
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 1:43:29 PM

Councilmembers--

Given that City Council is aware that the City does not have valid CEQA
procedures, it is your duty to alert applicants that your CEQA Exemption
determinations are not valid.

Thus, this project cannot be approved by the City Council by Exemption. 
Further, no CEQA Exemptions apply to ANY project at Alameda Point, and
this Exemption is invalid on separate and independent grounds.
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